
  
 
1 October 2024 
 
Subject:  Proposed language changed to Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan  
       
Dear Interested Parties, 
 
The KCKHA is proposing adding language to the Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan 
(ACOP). It is required that we allow interested parties 45 days for review and comment prior to 
submission. 
 
Proposed added language;  

• Additional chapter:  Chapter 2: Accommodations 
• Chapter 3: Eligibility (HOTMA (Housing Opportunity through Modernization Act) 

language change) 
• Chapter 6: Income Guidelines (HOTMA language change) 
• Chapter 8: Leasing and Inspections (HOTMA language change) 
• Chapter 9: Re-examinations (HOTMA language change) 
• Chapter 12: Transfers (HOTMA language change) 
• Chapter 13: Lease Terminations (HOTMA language change) 
• Glossary (HOTMA language change) 
• Maintenance Charges (annual update) 

 
 Your comments are welcome.  If you would like your comments included with our other plan 
materials it must be returned to us no later than 15 November 2024. 
 
Please make your comments in writing to: 
 
Kansas City, Kansas Housing Authority 
Attn:  Elaine Stroud 
1124 North 9th St. 
Kansas City, KS 66101 
 
Once approved, this plan is permanently placed for public view in all housing authority offices, 
management offices, site lobbies, Unified Government Community Development lobby and the 
three public library lobbies.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elaine L. Stroud 
Director of Housing Operations 

Kansas City, Kansas Housing Authority 
1124 North Ninth Street 
Kansas City, Kansas 66101-2197 
Main (913) 281-3300 Fax (913) 279-3428 TTY (800)766-3777 
www.kckha.org 
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